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Richard Knabb, Ph.D., is the Director of 
NOAA’s National Hurricane Center in 
Miami, Florida.  

Dr. Knabb received his Bachelor's Degree 
in Atmospheric Science from Purdue 
University (1990) and his Masters of 
Science and Doctorate in Meteorology 
from the Florida State University (1993, 
1999). He completed his postdoctoral work 
at the University of Hawaii (2000). 

Dr. Knabb was a Research Meteorologist 
and Lead Forecaster at the Mauna Kea 
Weather Center from 1999 to 2001.  He 
joined Risk Management Solutions, Inc., in 
Newark, California, in 2001 as an Assistant 
Product Manager for Weather Risk. 

 

 

 

 

Later that year, he joined NOAA’s National 
Hurricane Center as the Science and 
Operations Officer, and was a senior 
hurricane specialist there in 2005-2008. 

In 2008, Dr. Knabb became the Deputy 
Director of NOAA’s Central Pacific 
Hurricane Center in Honolulu, Hawaii.  He 
served in that capacity until 2010, when he 
joined The Weather Channel in Atlanta, 
Georgia, as its on-air Hurricane Expert and 
Tropical Science Program Manager.  

Dr. Knabb is a member of the American 
Meteorological Society. 
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